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The content produced and presented by Streets is for general guidance and informational purposes only. It should not be construed as legal, tax, investment, financial or other advice. Furthermore, it 
should not be considered a recommendation or an offer to sell, or a solicitation of any offer to buy any securities or other form of financial asset. The information provided by Streets is of a general nature 
and is not specific for any individual or entity. Appropriate and tailored advice or independent research should be obtained before making any such decisions. Streets does not accept any liability for any 
loss or damage which is incurred from you acting or not acting as a result of obtaining Streets’ visual or audible content.

The content used by Streets has been obtained from or is based on sources that we believe to be accurate and reliable as at 05/07/24. Although reasonable care has been taken in gathering the 
necessary information, we cannot guarantee the accuracy or completeness of any information we publish and we accept no liability for any errors or omissions in material. You should always seek 
specific advice prior to making any investment, legal or tax decisions.

Planning for succession is a major concern for many families, particularly in the context of 
thriving family businesses and farming interests. Identifying the right approach is becoming 
increasingly essential.

Following the results of the General Election we would like to sit down with you to review 
the choices open to you. We would like to pencil in a date for us to meet with you so that 
we can help you consider your options. This is to ensure that your position and that of your 
family is safeguarded as far as possible.

The current tax rules are generous and will help you to pass on an interest in your family 
business to members of your family. Avoiding an immediate charge to CGT is an important 
consideration, but there are reliefs or techniques which may enable the charge to tax to be 
deferred. We can discuss all of the options with you including cases where a sale of your 
business may have to be considered.

Reviewing the options open to you is important. We are happy to discuss matters with 
you at an initial no obligation meeting, at a time that is convenient to you and at your local 
Streets office. We will discuss the range of possible choices with you that match your 
requirements.
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